Pease Health Concerns Contact List Bulletin #6

Good Afternoon.

We (Pease Leadership/Pease Health Concerns Working Group) have obtained Institutional Review Board approval and have received all the necessary data to complete the Pease Military Cancer Mortality Study. At this time we are cleaning the data and then will begin the analysis. We are on track to have the study completed and the official memorandum to Pease ANGB leadership by May 2021.

As always, we are seeking your assistance getting the word out to all those that need to be aware of these Health Concerns. If you are connected with folks that may be affected or need to be aware of what is going on; please have them reach out to the New Hampshire Office of Veteran Services to get on the Pease Health Concerns Contact List (formerly the Pease AFB Registry).

Email:

NHSVC.VBAMAN@va.gov

Call:

(603) 624-9230

Department of Military Affairs and Veteran Services Division of Veteran Services 275 Chestnut St (Room 517), Manchester, NH 03101 Office: (603) 624-9230

NHSVC.VBAMAN@va.gov